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Fletcher Building responds to media speculation 

Auckland, 7 February 2024:  Fletcher Building Limited is aware of a news media 
report stating that it is weighing up an equity raise.  This is inaccurate and 
Fletcher Building is seeking to have the story removed. 
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Authorised by: 
Ashleigh Harding 
Company Secretary 

 
For further information please contact: 
 

MEDIA 
Christian May 
General Manager – Corporate Affairs 
+64 21 305 398 
Christian.May@fbu.com 

INVESTORS AND ANALYSTS 
Aleida White 
Head of Investor Relations 
+64 21 155 8837 
Aleida.White@fbu.com 
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